

SILVERADO Belmont Hills Updates

March 19, 2021

Dear Silverado Families,

It has been great to see many of you as you slowly start visiting your loved ones! We appreciate your adherence to our visiting protocols. Please note that you do not need to call to schedule an appointment to visit. Our current visiting times are 10:00am - 8:00pm. For the month of March, we have asked families whose residents' last name begins with letters A-K visit on Monday, Wednesday, Friday, Sunday and those who last names start with L-Z visit on Tuesday, Thursday and Saturday. For the month of April we will be switching days, stay tuned for updates. Minimal exceptions to the scheduled days are being made based on a specific family or resident need.

Our mobile dentists are now seeing our residents inside our community. The two options for mobile dentists are:

Richard Brewer, DDS

Phone: (415) 413-7360 (voice and text)

Email: richsbrewer@gmail.com

Amir Ghorbani, DDS Phone: (408) 656-1078

Email: roya@homecaredentist.com

Please let Diane know if you would like her to send you a handout with information about these dentists. Mobile dentist steps:

- Choose which dentist you prefer.
- Please contact the dentist you chose to coordinate authorization, payment, and forms that need to be completed.
- Advise Diane Sapienza-Boundy which dentist you chose by either calling or emailing Diane at diane.sapienzboundy@silverado.com. Diane will coordinate the appointment date and time directly with the dentists. Diane will track appointments and advise nursing.

Dr. Luong is the podiatrist who visits our residents. His contact information: (650) 683-2073, luongclan@hotmail.com.

Dr. Luong will email RPs after his initial visit with a brief summary. He will plan to see the residents every 10-12 weeks for follow-up care. He will only contact RPs if there are any changes. RPs are welcome to contact him by email for any questions.

We are still working on securing a hair stylist to come inside our community.

Family Council @ Silverado Belmont-Hills Update:



** Reminder ** Family Council's March 2021 General Meeting is coming up on Saturday, 3/20, 10:30-12:00PM. Hope you are able to join us.

We connect via Zoom, allowing direct call-in as well as web app access. To join in the meeting, you must be listed on our email list to receive the virtual (Zoom) connection and dial-in phone number.

(Note: This group is composed of family members and Responsible Party (RP's) advocating for the care of our residents at Silverado Belmont-Hills. This group is independent from Silverado Belmont-Hills. Monthly meetings are typically held on the 3rd Saturday of the month.)

To be added to our email list, to obtain meeting minutes, and receive other Family Council communications, please contact us at: familycouncilsilveradobelmont@gmail.com

Wishing everyone a wonderful Spring.

With love and gratitude, Joan Newman Administrator Joan.newman@silverado.com